LIGHTING ASSESSMENT

NOR126 - A6086 Lloyds Road/Phoenix Parkway, Corby

With regards this planning application, no lighting is being used for the proposed advertisement
signs on the roundabout.

Signage has been installed here before on this and other surrounding roundabouts as part of a
sponsorship scheme for Northamptonshire County Council.

The only lighting present is existing street lighting that overlooks the roundabout from
surrounding roads and residential and commercial developments.



